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 Wednesday, November 2, 2016 - Superintendent’s Town Hall Meeting, 6:00 

p.m. at Lincoln Avenue School 

 Monday, November 7, Monthly Board of Education Meeting, 7:00 p.m. at 

Orange Preparatory Academy 

 See Below for other events and activities. 

 

Superintendent’s Town Hall Meeting 
 

A Town Hall Meeting, presented by the Superintendent 

of Schools, Mr. Ronald C. Lee, is scheduled for 

Wednesday, November 2, 2016, 6:00 p.m., at Lincoln 

Avenue School. Parents, staff and community 

stakeholders are invited to attend this special public 

forum for a status on the district’s strategic plan, 

achievements, challenges and facilities pertinent to the 

overall mission “to prepare all students with equitable 

opportunities for college and career readiness, leading 

to lifelong learning and responsible citizenship in a 

competitive global community.” 

Superintendent of Schools, Mr. Ronald C. Lee will lead 

the meeting, which will include presentations on the 

status of the district’s Strategic Plan 2014 - 2021, a 2015-

2016 Data Review, an outline of the 2016-2017 District 

Initiative, an update on the renovation and construction of the Cleveland Street and Orange 

High Schools and an update on the district’s planned opening of a STEM high school.  

“We want to keep the community informed about the many initiatives and academic 

achievements in the Orange Public School District,” said Superintendent Lee, “It is important 

that our stakeholders receive information directly from our administrators and it’s important 

for us to hear from the community about their expectations for the district and student 

achievement.”  He hopes all those who are invested in the educational system will attend 

and learn about the district and let their voices be heard. 

Lincoln Avenue School is located at 216 Lincoln Avenue in Orange. All attendees are asked 

to use the Jackson Avenue entrance. Refreshments and childcare will be provided. For more 

information visit the district website at www.orange.k12.nj.us or call 973-677-4000 ext. 6091. 

 

 

mailto:purkisjo@orange.k12.nj.us
http://www.orange.k12.nj.us/
mailto:purkisjo@orange.k12.nj.us?subject=OBOE-Mail Blast Feedback
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Orange High School Voter Registration for Week of Respect and 

Violence Awareness Week 
 Submitted by, Dana Jones, School Social Worker, Orange High School 

On October 10 - 14, Orange High School collaborated with the National Association of Black 

Social Workers (NABSW) and the New Jersey Prepared to Vote organization to register 

eligible high school students to vote.  

During this week, students were given information regarding the importance of voting and 

were encouraged to exercise their civic responsibility. In order to be eligible to vote in the 

upcoming presidential election, students needed to be age 18 no later than November 8, 

2016 and submit their registration on or before October 18, 2016.  

By the end of the week, 47 students and staff from Orange High School registered to vote! 

  
Pictured: Orange High School’s voter registration organizers and registrant.  

 

The voter registration activity was tied to OHS’s celebration of the New Jersey Week of 

Respect (10/3 – 10/7) and School Violence Awareness Week (10/17 – 10/21). Teachers used 

the opportunities to discuss respect, as it relates to the tone of the current presidential 

election and its impact on the community. In addition, the occasions facilitated discussion 

about the powerful effects of voting on local, state and federal levels.  Students were 

encouraged to think about the laws that affect school and community violence.  

Ms. Dana Jones thanks her fellow Orange School District Social Workers and members of the 

National Association of Black Social Workers, Drewsilla Thorne, Shazaan Napoleon, Lyle 

Wallace and Carline Petiote for collaborating on this successful endeavor.  

 

Orange High School Celebrated Hispanic Heritage Month with an 

Evening of Music and Dance  
 

In celebration of a rich and vibrant Hispanic culture, Orange High School (OHS) observed 

Hispanic Heritage Month on October 14 with an evening of music and dance. The Diversity 

Club, led by advisors Mrs. Milagros Anto and Ms. María Vera, both Spanish teachers at OHS, 

helpers and other interested students, organized the event. The celebration included 

several country displays, created by students, cultural dance and ethnic food.    
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Pictured: Displays at OHS Diversity Club’s Hispanic Heritage Celebration. 

 
Pictured: Participants and guests at the Hispanic Heritage Celebration and dancers. 

 

Scholars Academy Back to School Night 
 

Scholars Academy held its back-to school-night on 

October 20 for parents to meet the Principal, Mrs. 

Karen Machuca, and teachers: English Language 

Arts, Mr. Terrance Brooks; Math, Mrs. Shannon 

Keogh; Science, Mr. Stephen Baer and STEM, Mr. 

Benjamin Green. Parents were instructed how to 

rotate their visits to the various classrooms where 

they received first hand information on the 

curriculum, expectations by grade level and 

samples of what their children will be working on 

during their year long weekly visits to Scholars. 

 
Pictured: ELA instructor, Mr. Brooks outlines the 

themes for each grade level project. 

 
Pictured: Science teacher, Mr. Baer 

shows a sample of student work to 

parent.  

 
Pictured: Math teacher, Mrs. Keogh 

introduces herself and explains the 

Math curriculum.  
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Pictured: STEM teacher, Mr. Green demonstrates 

software students will use, based on grade level and 

STEM component.  

Students accepted to Scholars 

Academy are transported from their 

home school, on a weekly basis, to 

attend classes. At Scholars, they are 

given the opportunity to explore 

their areas of strength and passion. 

Students are engaged through 

advanced instruction that is 

challenging, hands-on, relevant to 

real world issues and problems, and 

encourages them to develop 

projects that are innovative. 

      

 

October Activities at Rosa Parks Community School   
Submitted Steven Dourdis, Community School Site Coordinator, Rosa Parks Community School 

Parent Teacher Association Meeting: Rosa Parks Community School hosted its first Parent 

Teacher Association (PTA) meeting for the school year on the night of October 18, 2016. The 

meeting drew over 150 parents and covered topics like the school’s performance data from 

2015-2016, upcoming events, PTA membership, and expectations for the current school 

year. With such a great turnout, staff members were able to field questions from parents and 

facilitate a discussion regarding the school’s vision and policies for 2016-2017.  

  
Pictured: Scenes from RPCS PTA meeting.  

 

Community Room Flu Shot Clinic hosted by ShopRite: On October 19, Rosa Parks 

Community School hosted a flu shot clinic for staff members. Representatives from the local 

East Orange ShopRite facilitated the event and provided staff with vaccinations to help 

safeguard them during this flu season. The clinic, servicing over 20 staff members, enhanced 

RPCS’s relationship with the local ShopRite supermarket. RPCS thanks ShopRite and their 

representative, Sally Hammer, for the grocery store’s participation and support of Rosa 

Parks Community School! 
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Pictured: Scenes from RPCS Flu Shot Clinic.  

      

 FYI   

Save the Date - Teen Summit 2016 

 

Summit 2016 is planned for Saturday, November 19, at Lincoln 

Avenue School. Registration is required and will soon be available 

on-line. Stay-tuned for more info! 

 

 

See Below for Important Flyers: 

 Dia Celebration 

 Tornadoes Fall Sports 
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Check district website calendar for November events. 

 

http://www.orange.k12.nj.us/Page/2
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